
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving ... 
I wanted to take this opportunity to let my students and  
their families know how grateful I am to have you in my 
life. I am blessed with having kindhearted and 
thoughtful people to spend my days with and I want you 
to know I appreciate you. Thank you for all of the help 
and support you provide from home, as well as the 
thoughtful gifts and gestures you bestow on me 
regularly. When I contemplate my blessings this 
Thanksgiving season, I count you all among them. I wish 
you a peaceful and festive holiday full of memories with 
your families.  

Parent Homework ... 
Thank you to all those parents who have already 
completed and returned your "homework."  As a 
reminder, I am asking that these be returned by 
Tuesday, November 13th so all of the students can 
participate at our classroom celebration this week. If  
you wish, you can email the homework to me.   

Disguise the Turkey Due on Wednesday ... 
As a reminder, the “Disguise the Turkey” project is due 
by Wednesday, November 14th.  This project coincides 
with our reading of the book "Turkey Trouble" which can 
give you some disguise ideas. Project instructions and 
the turkey template can be found on the Hot Topics 
section of the classroom Website if you need a copy. 

Fall Parent Conferences ... 
I will be meeting with parents for fall conferences again 
this week. Conferences are optional, but I want 
everyone to have an opportunity. During conferences I 
will be able to discuss scores (UMI, DRA, and report 
cards) and overall progress. Please contact me for a 
convenient time or consult our classroom Webpage for a 
direct link to schedule your conference on-line. Please 
contact me if you have any questions, or if you need any 
help scheduling a conference.  

* Please remember to sign your student’s life skills sheet located in 
their blue folder each day.  Please also make sure your child has a 
water bottle every day! 

 

Student of the Week:  Brielle is our student of the 

week because she has made great strides excelling in our 
Kindergarten Curriculum. As a classmate she is thoughtful 
and a team player. I am proud of her continuing role as a 
quality student in our class. Nice work Brielle! 

Week of November 12 - November 16, 2018 

Please make sure your student wears tennis shoes on P.E. and Music days 
as they are required.  

Monday Art  (Mrs. Gardsbane) 

Tuesday P.E. (Coach Fritsch) 

Wednesday STEM (Ms. Upham) 

Thursday Music  (Mrs. Barnett) 

Friday   Art  (Mrs. Gardsbane) 

This Week's Lunch Menu 

Monday 

Choice 1 – Popcorn Chicken with Roll 

Choice 2 – Mac & Cheese with Fish Sticks 

Choice 3 – All American Cobb Salad with Roll   

Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

Tuesday 

Choice 1 – Orange Chicken w/ Broccoli and Lo Mein 

Choice 2 – Hamburger / Cheeseburger 

Choice 3 – Black Bean Burger 

Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

Wednesday 

Choice 1 – Meatloaf with Roll 

Choice 2 – Chicken Sandwich 

Choice 3 – Vegetable Baja Salad with Tortilla Chips 

Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

Thursday 

Choice 1 – Beef Nachos 

Choice 2 – Enchilada Casserole  

Choice 3 – Turkey and Cheese Sandwich 

Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

Friday 

Choice 1 – Cheese Pizza 

Choice 2 – Pepperoni Pizza 

Choice 3 – Beef Taco Salad with Tortilla Chips 

Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich 

 

Upcoming Events:  
Tuesday, November 13th  – Spirit Night at La Vista 
Restaurant 4:00 pm – 8:00 pm (1012 W Hebron Parkway) 
Friday, November 16th  –  
• HVE Spirit Day – Wear your HVE T-shirt to show school 
   pride 
• 5th Grade Thanksgiving Plays 
Monday, November 19th – Fall Break Begins 
Friday, November 30th  –  HVE Spirit Day - Wear your HVE 
T-shirt to show school pride 
Friday, December 7th  –  HVE Spirit Day – Harry Potter Day 
 
 
 


